. Happy Easter

Ann Farwell Public Library

New Aduit ngrfon New Juvenile Fiction

"Simisola," by Ruth Rendell "A Pony in Trouble," (Pony Pals) by
Jeanne Betancourt
"Mother Love," a Kari Alberg
mystery, by L.R. Wright "The Rock Jockeys," (World of ad-
venture) by Gary Paulson
“The Fourth Procedure,® a novel of

Medical Suspense, by Staniey Pot- "Final Grade," (fear Street) by R.L.
tinger Stine |
"Angel of Death," by Jack Higgins "Photo Finish," (The Saddle Club
#34

"‘Destiny Mine," by Janelle Taylor
"Monster Blood 1%
"‘Power of the Mountain Man," by  (Goosebumps) R.L. Stine
Wililam W, Johnstone
There are new books arriving all
‘Mrs. Jeffries on the Trail," by the time. Everyone is welcome to
Emily Brightwell drop into check out a book, or an cid

favourite. There are books for the
“The Cat Who Cameto Breakfast® whole family, for reference or

by Lillian Jackson Braun pleasure reading.

The library hours are:

Tuesday 10a.mto12noon&1toc 4 p.m. & 71c 9 p.m.
Thursday 10 a.m to 12 noon & 1 to 4 p.m.

Saturday 10 a.m to 12 noon & 1 to 4 p.m.

Happy Reading!

INTERNET TRAINING

For information regarding the Free internet Training and Registration, :
please call Ann at:

PRINCE EDWARD DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
376-7201

*The Ann Farwell Public Library will be one of the Training Sites.

Township of South
Marysbourgh

Office Hours

Over the next few weeks, we are
going to run atraining programme for
the move to the new Township Office.
With that in mind, here are the office
hours.

From Monday to Friday, the
Township Office will be open for busi-
ness af it's present iocation, from &
am.to 4 p.m. ~

The office will not be open for any
reason on Saturday or Sunday, or on
statutory holidays, and onily matters
of emergency will be handled out of
office hours on week days.

The week of April 10to April 14, the
office will be closed April 10, 11, 12
and of course Good Friday and
Easter Monday. 1t will be open the 13
Aprii from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

It is possible that someone will be
in and out of the house those days
and the answering machine will be on
the phone if you wish to leave a mes-
sage. Business will be dealt with on
a basis of urgency.

We appreciate that this will be an
inconvenience for some, but that is
unavoidable and we will endeavourto

deal with your concerns as quickly as
possible.

As to the new hours, we know you
will respect them and our wish to
have a time when our home is our
own. Thank you.

HELP WANTED

e oS
terested persons of all ages for sum-

mer employment at Mariners’ Park

Museum. Write to Box 54, Milford,
Ontario, KOK 2P0

Please apply by May 1, 1995



